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Bainbridge & 

Katrina Blackburn

This planning application is ludicrous on Sumatra Road. It is a residential street with a village community. 

Opening a hostel will not only bring the value of properties down, it is a safety hazard, adding to the high rate 

of crime and drug users already along the street. There is more than enough refuse bins along the street as it 

is, and over populated cars being parked. We do still not know the exact reason why the property collapsed in 

the first place and re-building the property back to it's original size must be looked at in first instance, not 

extending! WE THOROUGHLY DISPUTE this application and would like to be KEPT INFORMED on what 

exactly is going on!
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